
 

 

 

October 4, 2019        BY EMAIL 
 
 
Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

Re:  Association of Major Power Consumers in Ontario (AMPCO) Application Pursuant to 

Section 33 of the Electricity Act, 1998  

Ontario Energy Board: File No.: EB-2019-0242 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Ontario Energy Association (OEA) to indicate the OEA’s intent 
to participate as an observer respecting the application filed by AMPCO with the Ontario 
Energy Board (OEB) under section 33 of the Electricity Act, 1998 requesting that the OEB 
review a set of market rule amendments made by the Independent Electricity System 
Operator (IESO) (MR-00439-R00 to -R05: Transitional Capacity Auction) and to stay the 
operation of the amendments. 
 

Contact Information 
 
The OEA requests that copies of correspondence and other materials on this matter be sent 
to the following (electronic copies only are sufficient; we do not need hard copies): 
 
Roy Hrab    Rob Coulbeck 
Director of Policy, OEA   Special Advisor, Markets, OEA 
E-mail: roy@energyontario.ca   E-mail: rob@energyontario.ca  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Vince Brescia 
President & CEO  
Ontario Energy Association 
 
cc. R. Hrab, OEA 
 R. Coulbeck, OEA 
 M. Bell, OEB 
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